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HENRY FORD COLLEGE
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

BOARD REPORT


SUBJECT:	Proposed Technology Investment Fund Project		

Listed below is a summary for a project recommended for funding by the Technology Investment Committee (TIC). 

	Project Director
Division/Department
	Nature of Request
	Approved Funding

	Nick Kussy
	Classroom Equipment upgrade in E 240
	$8,748

	Glenn Wisniewski
	Purchase Electronic Training Units for electrical tech and trade and apprentice
	$10,956.01

	Peter Kim

	21st Center Newsroom: Collaborative Learning Environment.
	$24,089.99

	Wendie Lee-Jenkins

	Proposal to upgrade computers in the Counseling area.
	$23,776

	
	Total Funds Requested
	$67,570



The Technology Investment Committee held an open meeting on October 4, 2019 to hear presentations from divisions/departments requesting funds.  The committee recommended this proposal for funding.  This project has also been reviewed by College administration which offers its support.  The total value of this TIF project for which the committee is recommending is $67,570.


RECOMMENDATION:

The College administration concurs with the Technology Investment Committee and recommends this project be approved for funding by the HFC Board of Trustees. 



	______________________________________	John S. Satkowski, JD
	Vice President of Financial Services



	______________________________________
	Russel A. Kavalhuna, JD
	President


